
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ANZAC Day March 
10 Girls Academy students attended the annual ANZAC 
Day march on Tuesday morning from the Alice Springs 

town council lawns to the top of ANZAC Hill. Thanks to 
all the girls who were respectful and walked with pride to 
support such a significant event for our nation. We were 
proud of our Girls Academy school captain, Tiara 
Doolan, who represented CMS in laying a wreath during 
the ceremony. 
 

Girls Academy Staff 
I would like to welcome back Rhianon McEwan to the 
Centralian Girls Academy. Rhianon is a local Alice Springs 
woman who will be working with the Middle School Academy 
for terms 3 and 4 with the year 8 cohort. Rhianon has 
previously worked with the Girls Academy at the Centralian 
Senior College as a Program Manager and just recently with 
the Palmerston Girls Academy. We are excited to have 
Rhianon join the GA team and look forward to working with 
her. 
 

Upcoming  Events 
• 26

th
 April – Round 1 Youth Girls Football. Girls Academy v OLSH @ Albrecht oval  

• 28
th
 April – Happy Birthday Month cake (for GA students whose birthdays fall in April) 

• 10
th
 May – Round 2 Youth Girls Football. Girls Academy v St Philips @ St Philips oval 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.girlsacademy.com.au/

